Jane Rasely

From: Heather Wright

Sent: Thursday, August 29, 2019 4:13 PM

To: Jane Rasely

Subject: FW: Comment on PLN50880 SPR Winslow Hotel

From: Blain <blackra@gmail.com>
Sent: Thursday, July 25, 2019 3:22 PM

To: Heather Wright subject">hwright@bainbridgewa.gov>subject: Comment on PLN50880 SPR Winslow Hotel

Dear Ms. Wright,

As a resident of Winslow and a small business owner downtown, I felt compelled to write to and express my concern about the proposed Winslow Hotel. In reviewing the plans for the proposed project, it seems clear to me that should this project be approved it will have a significantly negative impact on the neighborhood. The increased traffic and the need for parking have not been adequately addressed in the plans, and I am quite concerned about how this will impact my business; my staff and my clients have frequently expressed concern about finding adequate parking, and this development can only make things worse.

I want to urge you to reject the proposal for the Winslow Hotel, as it now stands.

Please reach out if you would like additional information from me.

Thank you, Blain Crandell MD